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Comments: Re: Grand Targhee Master Development Plan

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments regarding the Grand Targhee Master Development Plan.

 

My primary concern lies in the proposed winter expansion and the range of impacts that this major development

plan will have (in both the current and proposed SUP boundary).  I would suggest that GTR make full use of their

existing permit area while addressing issues regarding future winter expansion - Traffic and parking, insufficient

infrastructure, supporting skier data, winter wildlife closures, and proposed southside patrol/mitigation work. I

would hope these foundational issues be addressed in more detail before future development.

 

 

Change and growth are undeniable. I would ask the GTR approaches future expansion in a thought-out,

sustainable mindset.

 

Cheers,

Nate

 


